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To Our Valued Pacer Stacktrain Customers: 
 
Please join us in welcoming Carlos A. Golarte to our organization. Carlos will be the 
primary contact in Laredo, Texas for Customer Service issues pertaining to Mexican 
Northbound FAK business.  He has previous experience in the transportation industry 
and knowledge on Mexican and U.S. Customs issues.  Carlos will work in conjunction 
with our Customer Service Representative in Pantaco on issues related to shipments 
coming from Mexico City, San Luis Potosi, Toluca, and Monterrey ramps. 
 
Carlos can be contacted at: 
 
Phone: 956-724-9716 
Fax: 956-724-1329 
 
E-mail: Carlos_A_Golarte@pacerstack.com 
 


